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I have been in the vacation rental industry for 22 years. My hsuband and I own 6 

properties and manage them ourselves. WHile it is tempting to want to add additional 

STR taxes, this is not the best tax to raise money for a completely unrelated agency. 

Any taxes raised by STR taxes should either be directly related to the industry or 

possibly go into the general fund. Please don't raise this tax for that purpose.  


